
Short summary 
of the first year

• 32 training programmes launched on the digital Skills Hub.
• 260+ followers engaged on LinkedIn and X.
• 5,000+ individuals reached through newsletters, conferences, and social media, amplifying 

the project’s visibility.
• Two milestone meetings held in Brussels (September 2023 & April 2024).
• Multiple expert-led workshops were held by WPs on critical topics like sustainable prac-

tices (WP7), plastics recycling (WP5), and compliance in pharmaceuticals (WP9).

What Did We Achieve in Year One?

• Circular economy and cybersecurity emerged as top priorities, with over 50% of respondents 
calling for action.

• A significant skills gap exists: 40% of organisations reported no training in cybersecurity or 
the circular economy.

• The survey attracted international interest, particularly from the Netherlands, Germany, and 
Belgium, highlighting cross-border demand.

• Smaller companies often lack in-house training capabilities, emphasising the importance of 
accessible external support.

Key Insights from the Survey

• Expand the Skills Hub with new courses to keep ahead of industry trends.
• Deliver tailored training solutions to address skill gaps across various sectors.
• Provide recommendations to EU policymakers, offering clear, evidence-based insights to 

shape future industry policies.
• Strengthen engagement with industry stakeholders, ensuring both large and small compa-

nies can access vital skills training.
• Adapt training based on real-time feedback, aligning programmes with industry develop-

ments and emerging technologies.
• Foster a sustainable, responsive training ecosystem to support Europe’s ambitious green 

and digital transformations.

What’s Next for the ChemSkills Project?
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stay tuned for more news...
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